
   

  
24th March 2021  

  
Dear Deputy Minister and Chief Whip, Jane Hutt.  

  

  

RE: Women of Covid  

   

Many thanks for your correspondence of 24th march regarding the Women of Covid and your asking Professor 

Chantal Patel to look at events and make recommendations as per the TOR which you had supplied.  I am pleased 

to confirm Welsh Women’s Aid are prepared to facilitate Chantal in her work and I look forward to her making 

contact with me.  

   

Very best wishes,   

  

Redacted: Name of WWA Officer 
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